SWL/TJA/HGA

6 December 2019



Dear Parent/Carer

Christmas Jumper Day/Non-Uniform Day - Friday 13 December 2019

Students and staff are invited to wear non-uniform on Friday 13 December. Non-uniform can be in the form of a Christmas Jumper.

Students and staff choosing to participate will be asked to make a donation of £1.00 which will be split between Save the Children and MIND, in memory of Scott Smith.

Students may attend in full school uniform on the day as normal if they would like too. These students will still be able to make a donation to the charity should they wish. Students should bring the donation with them on the day; this money will be collected during tutor time.

Yours sincerely

Mr S Wilson Headteacher

